Board of Finance
Minutes, Special Meeting
April 2, 2019

Members present: Chairman Mark Sebetic, Mark McWhinney, Jim Blackketter,
Fran Goodsell, and Ed Epstein (Acting Secretary). Nancy O'Dea Wyrick was
absent.

There were twelve members of the public in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Sebetic at 7:00 pm. A forty-minute
discussion ensued.

On a motion by Mark McWhinney, seconded by Jim Blackketter, the 2019-2020
budget proposal presented by the Board of Selectmen, with an addition of $20,000
for the Kent Library Association, was approved. The vote was 3-2, with Sebetic,
McWhinney, and Blackketter voting in favor, and Goodsell and Epstein voting
against.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Ed Epstein, Acting Secretary

Minutes are not considered final until approved. Refer to the minutes of the ensuing
meeting for any changes/corrections.
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